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CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF MONITOR 
REGULAR TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING 

JUNE 27, 2016 
 
 
The Supervisor called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Members present: Brandt, Kowalski, Pike, Arnold, Kochany, Malkin  
Members absent: Miller  
 
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited by all present. 
 
Public Input opened at 7:01 p.m.  
L. Ramseyer inquired the status of the pre-engineering for Sharon Park. 
 
J. & D. Weber, 2899 Strieter Dr., R. & D. Gavord, 2889 Strieter Dr., and S. Seamans 2880 
Strieter Dr., were in attendance to discuss the status of Strieter Dr. and inquire if it were too late 
to circulate a petition for curb, gutter and drainage improvements.   
Items of particular concern expressed are:  the curb in front of 2880 Strieter is pitched 45° with a 
6”-8” drop from the curb to the pavement: drainage work needed on the east end of Strieter Dr.; 
and discussion regarding the condition of Strieter, as a result of no maintenance over the years. 
D. Scherzer responded he would check the condition of Strieter.   
Brandt believes that with proper base and grading, repaving Strieter should solve many of the 
problems.   
Public Input closed at 7:45 p.m. 
 
Motion by Kowalski supported by Pike to adopt the agenda as presented. 
Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Malkin supported by Kochany to approve the minutes of the June 13, 2016 regular 
meeting as amended. 
Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Pike supported by Kochany to pay the bills in the amount of $25,137.81 from General 
Fund.   
Roll call vote: 
Yes:      Brandt, Kowalski, Pike, Arnold, Kochany, Malkin  
No:  None 
Absent: Miller 
Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Kowalski supported by Malkin to receive the Treasurer’s Report for May 2016. 
Motion carried. 
 
There were no items of business to discuss. 
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REPORTS 
The Supervisor supplied a report from Spicer that provided three possible options related to ATS 
proposal for a sanitary sewer line. 
Brandt also reported Sheriff Deputy E. Prezzato has moved to Sterling Heights.  The township 
has requested input regarding the new deputy assigned to the township. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Cindy L. Kowalski, Clerk    Gary A. Brandt, Supervisor 


